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I hereby register my SUPPORT of the COAL Bill.   The State has a fiduciary 

responsibility to the citizens of Oregon.  At this point, it is fiscally irresponsible to 

continue to invest in coal which has shown to be a Loser in the market.  It is an 

injustice to the people of Oregon and in particular to the people who are invested in 

PERS to invest in a commodity which is antithetical to their interests, not only in 

terms on financial return, but even primarily in terms of the health and wellbeing of 

members and all Oregonians as the catastrophic effects of Global Climate 

Destabilization are Undeniable in our daily lives and doubtless, into all our 

tomorrows. 

 

Please join me in supporting this COAL Bill and be proud of your accomplishments 

as a responsible citizen of integrity. 

 

 


